
Our November CSR Meeting was held on November 12th.  The meeting was a hybrid 

meeting, both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: for August 21st through September 20th, Central Office had an 

income of $4,575.25 and expenses of $6,097.98 for a loss of $1,522.73.  Our balance was 

$13,812 where our prudent reserve should be $19,000.

Old business:

New Year’s Eve party and planning.

New business:

Nominations for Central Office Board of Directors.  Cheryl H was nominated, as was 

Jerry S.

Announcements:

Springville Sunday Breakfast Speaker Meeting in December will be on the 1st, instead of 

the second Sunday.

New Year's Eve planning meeting December 10th, immediately prior to the CSR meeting, 

in-person and on Zoom.  Planning meeting will start at 5:00 PM, and go to 6:00 PM.  

Flyers and tickets are available at Central Office.  It will be a gala event with gourmet 

food.  Volunteers needed.

At the Board of Director’s meeting following the CSR meeting, the Board decided to close 

the Central Office one day a week (Mondays) to reduce the rate at which we are losing 

money.


